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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

As well as receiving funding from IBA, Lhere Artepe Enterprises received around $6m from 

ABA.  One of the conditions of that funding was that an alcohol management plan would be 

put in place.  The Department advised that the plan has not been implemented.  Can you 

provide a copy of the plan?  Also provide details of those measures of the plan that have been 

implemented? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

A copy of the Lhere Artepe Enterprises Supermarkets Pty Ltd Alcohol Management Strategy 

was previously provided to the Committee on 25 July 2011 and in answer to a Question on 

Notice from the Supplementary Estimates Hearings held on 19 October 2012 (CA60).  A 

further copy is at Attachment A. 

 

Measures implemented by Lhere Artepe Enterprises Supermarkets Pty Ltd include the 

removal of cask wine, introduction of a floor price for wine and provision of education 

material in the bottle shops. 

 

 


